
The Scuba Sports Club 
Meeting Recap July 13,2022 

 
Club Officers & Directors Updates/ Reminders 
 
President: Melissa Lonquich  

• Welcome new members/ guests to their first meeting  
• If you do not have a name tag please let Kevin know 
• Congrats to Helen for winning the 50/50 two times in a row!!!!!  
• Recap on recent trip to Roatan 
• Reminder there will be no August meeting, however I hope to see you all at the 

BBQ… Stay tuned via email for info on our September! 
 
Liza Handziak, Social Director  

• BBQ August 6th at Dennis’s Lake… more info to come on volunteering, items to 
bring, etc. 

• Save the Date: Holiday Party December 10th… more info to come 
• Any ideas for new social events please let her know 

 
Ken Andreu, Newsletter (Sea Swells Editor) 

• Anyone going on upcoming trips or have other ideas for an article they’d like to 
see in the newsletter, please contact Ken (his email is on our website). If you need 
Ken’s help writing up something he will be glad to help you. If you have pictures 
to contribute to the newsletter to attach with an article please see them for that as 
well. 

• New member/ existing member spotlight… please contact Ken or Gary if you’d 
like to be featured in this new section. 

• Anyone that went on the last trip to Roatan Please send a blurb about your 
experience to Ken. Pics welcome as well.  

 
A special thank you to Karen Erren of Feeding Westchester for sharing with us all 
the wonderful resources your organization has to offer for people in our 
community! 
 
As always, thank you all for being the best part of TSSC, 
without each and every one of you we would not be the 

great club we are today! 
 

Very Truly Yours, 
 

Melissa Lonquich 
President, TSSC 


